East Goshen Township Futurist Committee September 15, 2022 Draft Minutes

Members Present: Tom Kilburn, Jeff O'Donnell

Staff Present: Dave Ware

Call to order, Pledge of Allegiance and Moment of Silence

August Minutes were approved

## Business

Discussion continued on the potential path forward for Paoli Pike Trail (PPT)/ neighborhood connector options. Jeff proposed a 2 phase strategy for the connectors discussed at the last meeting as well potential new ones. The phase 1 strategy would provide approximately 4000 residents with access to the PPT at a cost to be determined but likely less than finishing the PPT to Ward Ave as is currently under consideration. The Phase 1 strategy includes the connectors included in the minutes of our last meeting as well as a path along Line Road south of Paoli Pike to Applebrook. Mark Miller has agreed to provide his input and prepare rough estimates for the cost of these segments. The Committee plans to present the Phase 1 strategy and cost projections to the BOS in November.

The meeting was adjourned at 8 PM